
THE NEED

1,109 CHILD CARE PROGRAMS NEED 
TO BE RATED BY JUNE 30, 2020

  CHILDREN FROM LOW-INCOME FAMILIES 
  ARE AT RISK OF LOSING CHILD CARE31,000

Ohio child care providers serving families that

receive state assistance for child care must be

quality rated in Ohio’s Step Up To Quality

(SUTQ) rating system by June 30, 2020. Families

may lose child care and their ability to maintain

employment and children will lose the

opportunity to receive the education and care

they deserve if this deadline is not met.

THE SOLUTION

HOW YOUR INVESTMENT HELPS

The biggest barrier child care providers face 

in getting quality rated is the expense involved. 

Many can not a�ord the training and coaching 

that is critical to meeting quality standards and 

completing the quality rating process. 

4C early childhood coaches will come alongside 

child care providers to assess their quality and 

develop action plans to help programs achieve 

quality ratings.

4C FOR CHILDREN’S RAMP UP FOR QUALITY PROGRAM 
WILL PROVIDE TRAINING AND COACHING TO NETWORKS 
OF CHILD CARE PROVIDERS AHEAD OF THE 2020 DEADLINE.

You’ll be helping child care providers achieve quality ratings
ahead of the 2020 deadline so they can provide early education 
and child care for vulnerable children.

With your help, more quality child care will be available to these 
families and children in our community. Children in these programs 
are more likely to do well in school, find good jobs and succeed 
in their careers than those who don’t attend quality-rated programs.

High quality programs produce high quality outcomes!


